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CORE VALUES 
 

Dedication 

We do everything we can 

to serve our clients 

and employees to the 

best of our ability. 

 

Integrity 

We do what we say we will. 

We strive to do the 

right thing 

in all situations. 

 

Heart for People 

We carefully listen to 

individual circumstances 

and work with compassion 

for the people we serve. 

 

Team Player 

We communicate and work 

together as a team to 

help everyone in our 

organization achieve their goals. 

 

Growth Oriented 

We embrace challenges as 

opportunities and view our 

mistakes as opportunities 

to learn and grow both 

personally, and professionally. 

 

Recognized Employee 

Roxanne McCrimon 

Roxanne is our longest-standing On-Call Coordinators in addition 
to being one of our most outstanding PCA.  Here’s what one of 

our clients has to say about Roxanne: 
 

“With a good attitude, she consistently provides quality care.  Every 
shift, Roxanne is ALWAYS on time & ready to start my cares.  She easily 

adapts to my changing health and is willing to learn new skills as needed 
to keep me healthy, safe, and living independently.  I really appreciate 

Roxanne for her reliability and dependability.” 
 

Thank you for all you do Roxanne!  We appreciate you       

Want to recognize YOUR caregiver? 

Call or email molly@allhomehealth.org and tell us how they have 
demonstrated our core values (please list examples) and why you 

feel they deserve the recognition!       

LATEST NEWS, UPDATES, & REMINDERS! 

Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) 
Help us get started! 

 

We are inviting more Caregivers to use an electronic visit 
verification (EVV) system to clock in and clock out. We truly believe 
it will make things easier for everyone in the long run. If you would 
like to volunteer to start using it, please email 
kerrien@allhomehealth.org. 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFO REGARDING 
MN MASK MANDATE ON NEXT PAGE! 

 

mailto:kerrien@allhomehealth.org
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LATEST NEWS, UPDATES, & REMINDERS! 
Work Your ABS! 

(Always Be Serving) 

COVID Conversations – How Does the MN Mask Mandate 
Affect PCAs & HMs? 
 
The MN Mask Mandate addresses wearing masks in indoor 
public places, as well as outdoors when social distancing is not 
possible.  The Mandate goes on to flesh out more specific 
situations when a mask is mandatory.  There is a stipulation that 
states: 
 
“…workers entering another person’s living unit for a business 
purpose are required to wear a face covering when doing so.” 

(Page 5, Number 9, Letter a, Roman numeral i) 

 

With this in mind, we have shifted from recommending wearing 
a mask to requiring wearing a mask while working with clients in 
accordance with the Governor's Executive Order 20-81. 
 

We strive to offer the best 

service.  We love serving our 

caregivers and clients everyday 

with all that we say and do. 

 

If you know anyone who gets PCA 

services or could benefit from 

PCA, please let us know. 

 

We would love to serve them as 

well to bring peace of mind to their 

lives. 

Thank You!!! 

We Are In This Together! 

 
 To all our clients and employees: 

 

We thank you for your continued 

dedication to All Home Health.  

We wouldn’t be here without you.  

We may not see you or talk to you 

every day, but we are SO thankful 

for you! 

 

 

“I cannot do all the good that the world needs… but the world 

needs all the good that I can do.”  - Jane Stanfield 

https://www.leg.state.mn.us/archive/execorders/20-81.pdf

